
Library board minutes June 8, 2023 Time 5:01 

Attendees: Maggie Sheldon, Tarisa Holbrook, Betsy Scaife, Virginia Miller, Aaron Miller  
 

Minutes were approved from last Meeting. 

 

Tarisa Holbrook made a Motion to renew the terms of 3 board members for 5 year term (2028) Virginia 
Miller second the motion Board member are: Mary Lashway, Maggie Sheldon, and Betsy Scaife. Board 
voted unanimously for each member to continue serving on the library board.  

 

Still working on switching name on bank account will re-address with Bob. 

 
 

Aaron has been at the Keene library rearranging shelve and books. He is going to put the non-fiction 
book in the pantry room and re-arrange the children’s section. We have ordered new computers and 
monitors. 

 
 

Roof Construction project is coming along nicely.  We should be able to move back in this month.   

 
 

The board voted unanimously to have a cleaning person come in once it is completed. Trisha will get a 
quote and present it to the board.   

 
 

Aaron is going to post a volunteer schedule to help box all of the Keene library books and get them 
ready to transfer them backup Keene.  He will be ordering boxes for transfer. He write up list of things 
that he needs help with and Tarisa to post it on Next-door Keene 

 
 

It was suggested that we start a Keene Library web site to post happening and special events. 

 
 

Reopening Plans 

Need to make new flowers boxes, and paint the entry way. 



 
 

We are hoping to have a soft opening by the end June, and have a Grand Opening in July 15th.  We are 
planning special activities for the day with awesome giveaways, raffle. Ribbon cutting. We have lots of 
great ideas for the event. 

 
 

We like to invite the local news paper columnists come for the event. Maggie and Tarisa will reach out 
to them. 

 
 

The board would like to thank everyone at the Keene Valley Library for supporting us during the 
construction and repairers and allowing us to share their library.   

 
 

Keene Valley Library will be having their annual fund raiser on July 11, 2023.  

 
 

 


